Bradworthy CP School
Wednesday 12th November

Dear Parents,

I’m afraid that the turn out for last weeks PTA meeting was very low. We all understand that people have busy lives and aren’t always able to find babysitters so that they can come along and I also know that most of you are happy to help out with events if asked to do so.

The problem is that the events that the PTA run need organising and we have reached a point where this is falling on the shoulders of the same people all of the time. 

I have to admit that the small group of us that did turn up last Thursday evening had serious discussions about disbanding the PTA completely. This would have huge implications for the school and the quality of the provision that we are able to offer the children.

Leaving aside all of the wonderful events that they organise did you realise that this year alone the PTA have, and are, providing money to buy a new kiln ( £2500 ), a new football kit ( £350 ), an interactive whiteboard ( £2000 ) and to set up a brass band in school ( £1500 ).

Leaving aside the Craft Day and Christmas Fayre, which will be organised and run by children in Class 5 as it was last year, the next PTA event will be the Class 3, 4 and 5 Christmas Disco which is due to take place on the evening of the last day of this half term.
If you feel that you could give a couple of hours of your time to help organise this we would be very grateful. There shouldn’t be too involved because the disco has already been booked and because we’ll make sure that someone who has helped organise a previous disco will be available to help.

Without your help the event may not take place so if you are able to volunteer please return the slip at the bottom of this letter.

Children in Need

I’m sure the children will have told you that we are holding a non-uniform day this Friday (14th November)
in support of the Children in Need appeal.

If the children will be allowed to wear whatever they wish but they will need to bring in £1 if this is what they are doing.
In previous years parents have baked biscuits and cakes which the children have sold during morning break as a way of raising some extra money. If any of you would like to support Children in Need by doing this that would be great.
Please drop the cakes off at the staffroom on Friday morning.

Yours sincerely
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Richard Stephenson (Headteacher Bradworthy School)

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PTA Christmas Disco

Name:

I am able to help organise the Christmas Disco for Classes 3, 4 and 5 which is due to take place on the evening of Friday December 19th in the school hall.
